GOVERNMENTOF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 8 of 2025

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF JUNE 12, 2025

CONTACT INFORMATION - POST CLEARANCE UNIT

The public is hereby notified that in keeping with our mandate to
provide prompt service and facilitate trade, ALL requests for changes
on declarations after they have been assessed, requests for changes
to the delay time periods for bonds, inquiries relating to submitted
refunds MUST be emailed to postclearance@customs.gov.lc/
postclearancevieuxfort@customs.gov.lc commencing 30% June 2025.

The Change on Entries form can be found on our website
www.customs.gov.Ic and should be signed and dated and sent as an
attachment. All changes to entries prior to clearance and post
clearance must be done by the Post Clearance Unit. No changes
will be allowed to any declarations or time delays without
the submittal of the request.

Please contact us at 286-7948 for further inquiries regarding your
submitted request.
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Comptroller of Customs
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